Submission No 377

INQUIRY INTO THE PRIVATISATION OF PRISONS AND PRISON-RELATED SERVICES

Name:

Mrs Barbara and Wayne Foster

Date received:

25/02/2009

Dear Sir, We are really concerned about the possible privatisation of our Prison System. To our knowledge there has not been one 'successful' outcome from the selling off of the Government's responsibilities, eg Rail system, Telstra - services have declined dramatically, jobs have been lost, working conditions have deteriorated, thus endangering workers. Please consider carefully the ramifications of yet another unwise choice.

Yours Faithfully, Barbara & Wayne Foster